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Dates for your Diary 

 
 

Monday 25th March 

Years 3&4 Production 2.00pm 

 
Tuesday 26th March 

Years 3&4 Production 4.00pm 

 
Wednesday 27th March 

FONV Easter Disco 

- EYFS & KS1 5.30-6.30 

- KS2 6.45-8.00 

 
29th March – 15th April 

Easter Holidays 

 
Tuesday 16th April 

National Primary Offer Day 

 
Thursday 2nd May 

Years 3&4 Bikeability 

 
Tuesday 7th May 

EYFS & Years Height & Weight 

Checks 

 
Friday 17th May 

Deadline for Woburn Trip 

Payments 

 
22nd – 24th May 

Year 6 PGL Residential 

 
Thursday 23rd May 

EYFS Johnson’s of Old Hurst Trip 

 

Latest News:  

Monday 25th March 2024 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins  Joey Skylarks           Joe               

Wrens   Austin Swallows          Emmie 

Puffins   Oscar Swifts                Miesha         

Cuckoos  Poppy Doves               Shreya                      

Nightingales Daniel Owls                 Daisy  

   Ravens             Rafael                 

Latest News! 

 
This month marks 5 years 

since Nene Valley Primary 

School joined OWN Trust.  

 

The month of March has 

been marked with a range of 

celebrations.  

 

Today our CEO, Stuart 

Mansell, came into school to 

donate 5 books to Nene 

Valley. The chosen books 

were biographies of the 

leaders of our houses; 

Charles Darwin, Isaac 

Newton, Mary Jackson, 

Steven Hawkins and Marie 

Curie. Mr Mansell was 

accompanied by a journalist 

and the story will appear in 

‘The Peterborough 

Telegraph’ this week.  

Pupil Premium funding 
 

 

Miss Brown sent out information 

to parents last week regarding 

pupil premium funding.  

 

If you feel you may be entitled 

to Pupil Premium funding and 

would like some more 

information, please follow the 

below link: 

 

Pupil Premium Funding 
ATTENDANCE 
Robins 95.54% 

Wrens  95.24% 

Puffins   96.00% 

Cuckoos  96.67% 

Nightingales 95.33% 

Skylarks 94.67% 

Swallows 97.33% 

Swifts 94.33% 

Doves 97.42% 

Owls 97.67% 

Ravens 92.41% 
 

School 95.92% 
 

 

Thank you! 

 

A big thank you to all of your 

children, teachers and families for 

making this past term an 

enjoyable and memorable one.  

 

There have been so many 

exciting events that have taken 

place and they wouldn’t have 

been as successful without 

everyone’s support.  

https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/children-and-families/schools-learning/help-with-school-learning-costs/pupil-premium

